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Across

1 Complain Indian lost 
this a long time ago (4)

3 Confession of 
incompetence holding 
weapon showing 
equilibrium has been 
lost (10)

10 Rough walls by a 
river (5)

11 Listen to music 
supporting cheese (9)

12 Put over girl's point 
to be in contention (2,5)

13 It comes to being 
very keen on short story 
(2,5)

14 Possibly 
Chamberlain's gold sub-
machine gun (6)

15 Businessman with 
power after gutting 
technology firm (6)

19 Nervous 
peacekeepers needing a 
sort of chair (6)

21 Be astounded by 
trunk containing goods 
(6)

25 Confer privileges on 
space flyer with 
loathsome exterior (7)

27 Turkey and ham 
combination is one 
which will draw (7)

28 Meaning of popular 
number might ring a bell 
(9)

29 Official investigator 
takes pictures of pub 
game (5)

30 Mad mice-slicer gets 
halfway round (10)

31 American cast like 
Dirty Fireplace (4)

Down

1/17 Unusual copper 
marries usual Roman 
emperor (6,8)

2 Comments on portrait 
could be a reverse (5-4)

4 French drink yields 
German car (8)

5 Exonerate Parisian 
who's within the law (6)

6 Showing expertise, 
journalist gets up 
suitably dressed (7)

7 Look into reduced 
influence (5)

8 Teen laid out 
information's 
provenance (8)

9 Judge sheep also after 
shearing as prize 
possessions (6)

16 Reverses right into 
spare barrels (9)

17 See 1

18 Country reached by 
friend taking yellow 
ship (8)

20 Devilish dose of 
arsenic in a tasty 
turnover (7)

22 Hormone producers 
happy about northern 
society (6)

23 Ruled over missing 
German controversialist 
(6)

24 Lively day above the 
atmosphere (6)

26 Carry man's family 
emblem (5)


